
League  putting  on  holiday
open house
The League to Save Lake Tahoe is hosting a Winter Wonderland:
A Holiday Open House on Dec. 14.

There  will  be  an  opportunity  to  make  a  free  Lake  Tahoe
keepsake using reclaimed, lake-shaped wooden pieces. 

The  fire  will  be  going.  There  will  be  light  appetizers,
drinks,  and  music  from  violinist  Ellen  Flanagan.  Shop
discounted  prices  on  Keep  Tahoe  Blue  holiday  gifts.

The event is from 5:30-8:30pm at 2608 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South
Lake Tahoe.

RSVP online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/12/league-putting-holiday-open-house/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/12/league-putting-holiday-open-house/
https://donate.keeptahoeblue.org/south-lake/events/winter-wonderland/e121115

